
Mosinee School District Announces Resolution to Go to Referendum, Wait What?

Mosinee, WI - September 3, 2024 – The Mosinee School District is pleased to announce that the School 
Board unanimously adopted a referendum resolution for a $19.75 million facilities question on the 
November General Election ballot. The referendum is a direct result of the voices and values of the 
community heard during strategic planning, community outreach, and the recently completed survey 
sent to all households in the district.

The district would like to thank the overwhelming participation in the survey where a significant number 
of our community members participated. The feedback provided by our residents has been instrumental 
in shaping the direction of this referendum, and we are deeply grateful for their engagement.

The survey questions were developed based on projects identified during the most recent district 
strategic planning efforts, ensuring that the November referendum will address the key priorities and 
concerns raised by our community. This approach underscores our commitment to transparency and 
being responsive to the community.

If the referendum were approved by voters, the estimated annual tax increase (over the current tax mill 
rate) would be $.17, representing $17 for every $100,000 of property value.

The project will address much-needed renovations and additions at the High School and Middle School 
building including:

• Adding Career and Technical Education spaces at the High School

• Creating a safe and secure High School entrance

• Improving technology infrastructure in the High School and Middle School

• Replacing the 1960s era High School kitchen, cafeteria, and locker rooms

• Renovating the existing High School kitchen, cafeteria, and locker rooms into classroom
space and a community fitness center

This project is central to the continued growth and development of our community. Informational materials 
regarding the referendum, along with a date for an Informational Open House will be forthcoming in the 
coming weeks.

Additional information on the referendums will be available in the coming weeks and months. Voters will 
also receive more information via the district’s newsletter, mailings sent to all district residents, social 
media, informational presentations, and the district website at www.mosineeschools.org.

#Supporting Schools, Strengthening Our Community
Questions? Call: (715) 693-2530 or
Email: info@mosineeschools.org
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